
 

  

 

SCHEDULE CHANGE: Sanitary sewer improvements coming to the Carrville Corners community 
 
To support future development, the City of Vaughan is undertaking sanitary sewer work in the Carrville 
Corners community. Work has been delayed and will now be carried out according to the following 
schedule: 

• Grand Trunk Avenue, from Barletta Drive to Sand Valley Street: Work is underway and is now 

scheduled to be completed by Friday, Aug. 30 

• Grand Trunk Avenue, from Sand Valley Street to 100 metres north of Sand Valley Street: Work is 

underway and is now scheduled to be completed by Friday, Aug. 30 

 
To safely complete the work, road closures will be required during the scheduled construction. Signage will 
be in place to guide travellers. 
 

Muret Crescent and Grand Trunk Avenue Road closure map 

 
 

For more information, please contact Service Vaughan at 905-832-2281. After hours, please call the 
dispatch office at 905-832-2281 and press 0. 
 

 


